January 27, 2016

The Board of Education, Downers Grove Grade School District 58, DuPage County, Illinois met for a building tour and PTA meeting at Lester School; 236 Indianapolis; Downers Grove, Illinois on Wednesday, January 27, 2016.

ATTENDANCE

A tour of Lester School took place beginning at 6:10 p.m. prior to the Lester PTA meeting. Board Members Roberta Diehl, John Miller, and Elizabeth Sigale and Superintendent Kari Cremascoli were taken on the tour led by Lester School Principal Carin Novak and Assistant Principal Adam Ubben. They were joined by Lester teachers and staff members Amy Freitag, Meghan Beard, Dana Zikis, Bridget Rooney, Ariel Rodriguez, Kathy Yee, and Pat Szczurek at the PTA meeting, which began at 6:30 p.m. Several Lester parents were in attendance and there was a discussion regarding the Optional Kindergarten Enrichment and Enhancement Program (OKEEP). The Board is considering district-wide expansion of the OKEEP program for the 2016-2017. Special consideration is needed for Lester School due to lack of space to fully implement OKEEP in that building. The Lester PTA meeting was held after the building tour.

Board Member Roberta Diehl left the meeting at 7:10 p.m.

Board	Members	John	Miller	and	Elizabeth	Sigale	and	Superintendent	Cremascoli	left
the me	eeting at 8:	50 p.n	າ.			Ü		-		

John D. Cooper, President	Pamela A. Osika, Secretary